
Welcome Back to Vallis 
We are all really looking forward to seeing you back at Vallis on Monday. 

 

We know that some of you will be coming back to new teachers and, if you are, we 

hope that you have had chance to look at the transition booklet for your new class. 

 

 

 

 

 

Your grown ups can find them on our website.  

https://vallisfirstschool.org/ 

https://vallisfirstschool.org/


When you get to school you will line up outside with your grown up and will need to 
say goodbye to your grown up outside.  

 
An adult from school will be there to help you. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Your grown up can find out about the start of the day on our website because you 
might be starting at a slightly different time. 

 
https://vallisfirstschool.org/wp-content/uploads/2020/09/September-2020-Vallis-School-Plan-for-All-Pupils-1.pdf 

https://vallisfirstschool.org/wp-content/uploads/2020/09/September-2020-Vallis-School-Plan-for-All-Pupils-1.pdf


When you get into your classroom there will be an adult to welcome you and help you 
come into school and wash your hands. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Some adults might be wearing special masks and aprons.  



You might think the classroom looks a little different.  
 

In Years 2 – 4 the desks are in rows.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
You might also notice markings on the floor to show you which way to walk and which 

side of the corridor to walk along. 



You will hear adults talk about being in a bubble.  
This is just the name for the group that you will be in most of the time.  

At Vallis, most bubbles are your classes. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
You have to stay inside your class bubble unless an adult asks you to go to a different 

space.  



You can leave your bubble to go to the toilet. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Your class bubble will have an outdoor space to take turns to use.  



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



You are not alone in your bubble. The adults will help you in your bubble. 
They will help you with all the new things we all need to remember. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

We all can’t wait to see you. 
 

See you 

Monday! 


